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Friday 29th September 2023 
                                                           
Dear Parents / Carers, 
Football Match
Thursday 5th October  
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Your child has been chosen to represent Cale Green Primary School in a Football match with Adswood on Thursday 5th October at Adswood Primary School as part of the Metro Cup. 
The match will take place from 3.30pm until approximately 4.15pm. The 8 children and staff (including a trained first aider) will be travelling to Adswood in staff cars, leaving school at 3.15pm. (If you are able to help with transport, please can you let school know.)  

The team will aim to return to school at 4.20pm. If you would like to collect your child from Adswood Primary School at 4.15pm please let school know. 

Your child will be provided with a school football kit, but they will need to bring shin pads and football boots as the match will take place on grass. They may also bring a water bottle and a small, healthy snack. (We do have a few spare pairs of football boots and shin pads so let us know if you require any.) 
As your child will be representing school, we will expect excellent behaviour up to and during this event.
If you have any questions please email school: schooladmin@calegreen.stockport.sch.uk  
Kind regards, 
Mrs Sarah McHugh 
‘
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